
REQUEST FOR INFORMATION (RFI) 

UTAH TRANSIT AUTHORITY 

 
Retirement Benefits (Pension) Report 18-2794TH 

 

 

The UTAH TRANSIT AUTHORITY (UTA) is requesting information (RFI) from qualified firms 

to provide UTA with information that will aid the agency in developing a Request for Proposal 

(RFP) for a feasibility report regarding the districts retirement benefits. 

The responses are due Wednesday, September 5, 2018 by 5:00 pm. 
 

Please log on to SciQuest at https://solutions.sciquest.com/apps/Router/SupplierLogin?CustOrg=StateOfUtah; 

If you have already registered, login and search by Utah Transit Authority or the RFI number (18-

22794TH). If you need to create an account please select “Create Account” and then you can search 

UTA or the RFI number. If you need assistance please email the Utah Supplier Portal Support at 

sciquestadmin@utah.gov.  

 

 

Utah Transit Authority 

Troy Hamilton 

669 West 200 South 

Salt Lake City, Utah 84101 
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